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Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Parents have requested that they have access to a list of contact information for students 
on their child’s grade level. In response to that request, the Middle School PTSA and the 
Shared Decision-Making Team have worked collaboratively to create a class listing 
containing names, addresses, mother’s email addresses and primary home phone 
numbers for your personal use.  This list will be posted on the Jericho Middle School 
website, will be password protected, and will be available to parents of students on the 
grade level only.    
 
Class lists are updated periodically.  Information from forms submitted after the September 
deadline will be included in future updates.    
 
The emergency phone numbers you provided on the Jericho Middle School 
Emergency Contact Information form will be released to the PTSA in the event of an 
emergency phone chain ONLY.  They will NOT be included on the class lists. 
 
If you would like your child’s contact information to be included on this list, you MUST 
complete this form and return it to the school.  
 
PLEASE NOTE:  If your contact information changes, please contact the MS Guidance 
office at extension 3555.  Otherwise, this form will remain on file through 8th grade 
and does not need to be completed on a yearly basis.  
 
R E M I N D E R: Your child’s name will not be included in the class listing               
without this form completed and without a parent’s signature. 
 
Please return form to Ms. Ballute’s office  
 
 
Print Student’s Name                                                                          Grade ______    
 
 
               
Parent/Guardian’s Signature (Required) _________________________________ 
 


